ROCHESTER INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
Student Council Minutes
December 1, 1952

The meéting was celled to order by President David Schuckman
at 5:10 p.m. Roll call was taken. The minutes were read and
approved.

The subjects of wearing caps and gowns for convocation and
student parking Iin the alleys will agaln be discussed next week
after President Schuclman's talk with Dr. Ellingson.

Steve Tuttle spoke about the meeting of the Lounge Committee
vhich was held December 1. He announced that members of Council
who are in the Art Department will paint posters to be placed in
the Eastman Lounge in connection with the clean-up cempaign for
that lounge.

Mrs. Miller also added that the matter of the juke box to be
Placed in the Eastman Lounge 1s belng investigated by the Committee.

President Schuckman announced that there will be a meeting of
the Student Council Senate, December 2, at 12:30 p.m., in the
Student Council O0ffice,

Richard Zakia said that he has had complaints from members of
his department that the library is not open at 8 o'clcck in the
morning as it should be.

The question of why the Book Store 1s not run on a non-profit
basis was brought up. President Schuclman said that he would
bring thia matter up during his meeting with Dr. Ellingson.

At 5:30 p.m. Richard Zskila moved thet the meeting be adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Joan Brook
Secretery



